
20. STREET “BURN OUT” PROBLEM 
 
 Councillor Stonhill reported verbally on her discussions with the Hornby Police as part of the working party to 

examine street disorder.  Councillor Stonhill indicated that the Police were intending to implement a programme 
over some three weeks of sending letters to the owners of cars participating in the burn outs in the Hornby areas 
in an attempt to remove those vehicles belonging to either parents or companies which are being used without 
proper consent.   

 
 It was noted that the Police resources, however, did not allow for this campaign to extend for more than three 

weeks and Councillor Stonhill sought additional financial assistance to allow the City Council to take over the 
programme for a longer period.   

 
 It was decided: 
 
 1. That the Road Safety Co-ordinator and the City Streets Manager confer on providing resources to enable 

the implementation of a monitoring programme as discussed. 
 
 2. That the City Streets Manager discuss the legal implications of the Council operating such a programme. 
 
 3. That the motor vehicles identified follow-up with the motor vehicle owners be instituted on Christchurch 

City Council letterhead. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


